
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Wyomi was a pleasure to work with. She was 

very professional and patient with our children, and worked well with our 

volunteers and staff.  Our teachers and parents are very appreciative of this 

service. Thank you. 

 

* * * * * * 

 

 Speech and Language Pathologist Tracy was awesome with Layne and she 

jumped leaps and bounds with the short time that Tracy worked with her. Layne 

just needed a little nudge and she was able to sprout!  Thank you for an amazing 

program! 

 

* * * * * * 

 

 We totally appreciate and love Occupational Therapist Chrystalyn for all 

she has done for Kaylee and how far Kaylee has come since starting therapy. We 

also appreciate that we can still call Chrystalyn for support and ideas going 

forward. Thank you Elks Major Project and Chrystalyn. 

 

* * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Juliana was very professional and especially 

good at working with our young children, engaging with the children and good at 

getting them to follow her instruction, even with children who had not previously 

had their vision screened. Thank you for providing this service. 

 

* * * * * * 

 

 Speech and Language Pathologist Hedley is absolutely great.  She is warm 

and inviting I have no problem communicating with her. She is very attentive to 

my concerns and always gives suggestions to alternativse if any are needed.  My 

child looks forward to his sessions with her.  I am very pleased to have her as our 

Pathologist. Keep up the good work. 

* * * * * * 

 

 We really appreciate the services you offer! Pediatric Vision Screener 

Wyomi was very professional and helped a great deal with questions I had 

regarding a few children in our program.  We look forward to a positive, healthy 

working relationship with your program. 

 

* * * * * * 


